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Email:  
 
 
Dear  
 
OFFICIAL INFORMATION ACT REQUEST – HACKING ATTEMPTS 
 
Your email dated 29 May 2019 to the Education Review Office requesting information in relation to 
the above has been treated as a request for information under the Official Information Act 1982. 
 
I respond to each request as follows: 
 
1. How many times has your agency/ department been hacked? 
ERO has not been hacked. 
 
2. How many times has an attempt at a hack been detected at your agency/ department? 
There has been no attempt at a hack that ERO has detected. 
 
3. What are you doing to secure your systems to make sure you're secure? 
ERO has always taken all reasonable steps to keep our system safe. 

 
4. Have you received any instructions to increase your security? 
ERO has not received instructions to increase our security. 
 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
 

 
Acting Deputy Chief Executive Corporate Services 
Education Review Office | Te Tari Arotake Mātauranga 




